Lee D. Urban, Director Department of Planning & Development



OF PORTLAND

March 11, 2003

Housing & Neighborhood Services **Division Directors** Mark B. Adelson

Alexander Q. Jaegerman, AICP Planning

Economic Development John N. Lufkin

Project Manager Scott D. Collins, P.E. Germain & Associates, Inc.

Scarborough ME 04074 172 U.S. Route 1

2000 Forest Avenue; CBL: 324-B-12 Waste Management of Maine; Construction & Demolition Debris Transfer Station

Dear Mr. Collins

Fire and Parks Departments. by the project review staff including representatives of the Planning, Public Works, Building Inspections, loading of construction and demolition debris (CDD). The revised plan has been reviewed and approved Management of Maine proposes to open the transfer station (facility) to certain local contractors for offsegregate construction and demolition debris (CDD) into recyclables and non-recyclables. Waste The approved revision includes the installation of a small concrete sorting pad in 2002 in order to This letter is to confirm the revision to the approved plan of the project located at 2000 Forest Avenue.

If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact kins at 874-8720

lexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

င္ပ

Lee D. Urban, Planning and Development Department Director

Karen Dunfey, Inspections Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Lt. Gaylen McDougall, Fire Prevention Eric Labelle, City Engineer Jeff Tarling, City Arborist Don Hall, Appraiser, Assessor's Office Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel Larry Ash, Traffic Engineer Approval Letter File Tony Lombardo, Project Engineer

O:\PLAN\CORRESP\SARAH\LETTERS\2000FORAVEREVLTR.DOC